
École Edinburgh School 
500 Hudson Ave, Montreal-West, QC J4X 1X1 

Tel.: (514) 486-0981 – Fax: (514) 486-6846 
   

 

Local (Walking) Field Trips – Parental Authorization 
 

Dear parent / guardian,  
 

During the school year, teachers may take their classes on local field trips within walking 
distance of the school (i.e. local parks, Montreal-West Children’s Library, etc.). Students in 
BASE may also participate in these types of excursions but rest assured that Mr. Marco and our 
teachers will communicate this specific information prior to each activity. 
 

Please complete and sign the authorization form below and return it to your child’s teacher by 
September 8, 2023. 

 

Children without parental authorization or whose signed forms are not returned must remain at 
school, where they will be under the supervision of another teacher.  

 

Please note that for any field trips requiring bus transportation, parents will be notified well in 
advance and a separate permission form will be sent home for each trip. 

 

Thank you. 
 

 
G. Sifoni 
Principal / Directeur 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

PARENTAL AUTHORIZATION FORM 
LOCAL (WALKING) FIELD TRIPS – 2023-2024 

 
  My child _________________________________ has permission to participate in   

(PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY) 

all excursions within walking distance of Edinburgh School during the 2023-2024 school 

year. 

 

  My child _________________________________ does not have permission to  
(PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY) 

participate in all excursions within walking distance of Edinburgh School during the 2023-

2023 school year. 

______________________________________   ________________________________ 
SIGNATURE OF PARENT / GUARDIAN       DATE 


